COMMENT SHEET

Design Public Hearing

Devlin Road Widening Project
VDOT Project No. 0621-076-610, PE101, RW201, C501
UPC 118253

Monday, January 31, 2022
PLEASE PRINT
NAME:
ADDRESS:
EMAIL ADDRESS:

1. In your opinion, does the design of this project meet the needs of the
communitye Please explain:
Comments:

2. What specific concerns (such as design/safety/environmental) do you
have regarding the proposed project?

Comments:

3. Please provide additional information you feel would assist in the
completion of this project.
Comments:

4. Do you support this project? And how did you hear about this public
hearing?
Comments:

Please feel free to add additional pages if needed. Please leave this comment
sheet at the designated location or mail your comments to:

Ms. Gladis Arboleda, Project Manager
Prince William County Department of Transportation
5 County Complex, Suite 290
Prince William, Virginia 22192
Phone: 703-792-5276

The comment period ends February 14, 2022
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